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AUG 2 1994

Docket No. 50-409

Dairyland Power Cooper 3tive
ATTN: Mr. W. L. Berg

General Manager
3200 East Avenue S.
P. O. Box 817
Lacrosse, WI 54602-0817

Dear Mr. Berg:

Thank you for your 10 CFR 50.54(a) submittal dated June 20, 1994, which
incorporates changes in ycur Quality Assurance Program description. We have
reviewed the changes associated with this submittal. Based on our review, we
conclude that these revisions continue to meet the requirements of 10 CFR
Part 50, Appendix B as it applies to a possession only license, and are
acceptable. If there are changes to QA commitments existing in docketed
correspondence outside of the Quality Assurance Program description, you are
obligated to notify this office.

We appreciate your timely submit'.a1 of information required by 10 CFR 50.54
(a). Please contact Mr. T. Reidinger of my staff at (708) 829-9816 with any
questions you may have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

acrginst signed by Cynthia D. Pcdtsn"

9408100044 940002
PDR ADOCK 05000409 Cynthia D. Pederson, Chief
P PDR Reactor Support Programs Branch

cc: R. Christians, Plant Manager
OC/LFDCB
Virgil Kanable, Chief

Boiler Section
Cheryl L. Parrino, Chairman

Wisconsin Public Service ,

Commission :

Spark Burmaster, Coulee
Region Energy Coalition

State Liaison Officer ,

'

Chief, Radiation Protection Section
WI Department of Health and

ISocial Services, Division of Health
S. W. Brown, NMSS
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